
 

 
 

Provider Alert  
Follow-up Guidance on Temporary Signature-less Pharmaceutical Delivery  

April 3, 2020 
 
On March 31, the Maryland Department of Health (MDH) released guidance for signature-less 
delivery of pharmaceuticals as a result of COVID-19:  
 

COVID-19 - #9 - Signature-less Deliveries of Pharmaceuticals  
 

As our partners respond with clarifying questions to this temporary guidance, the Medicaid 
Program is releasing this document to provide further information: 
 
Pharmacies are permitted to now use the designation -Emergency COVID-19-Unable to Confirm 
Delivery- as a valid form of delivery confirmation.   

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://mmcp.health.maryland.gov/Medicaid%20COVID19/9_03.31.2020%20-%20MDH%20Guidance%20-%20COVID-19%209%20-%20Signature%20Less%20Delivery%20Prescriptions.pdf

